
IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

<-A ^i^ll'SSHs^lff':

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK
NO. 21-07

CLERK'S OFFICE INTAKE SECTION OPERATIONS
FOR TUESDAY AUGUST 10, 2021

Due to inclement weather, and in order to ensure the safety of all court

personnel and public, the Clerk's Office Intake and Cashier Section in the Federico

Degetau Federal Office Building in Hato Rey will close at 3:OOPM on Tuesday,

August 10, 2021.

For additional Information and updates on Court operations and services to

the public, members of the Bar and public may refer to the Court's internet website

and its official Twitter account.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 10th day of August 2021.

MARIA ANTONGIORGI JORDAN, ESQ.
CLERK OF COURT

www.prd.uscourts.gov
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